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Comments: Please reconsider issuing a 'categorical exclusion' for the new Holland Lake Resort development. It
is my wish you deny the project altogether in the effort to keep our public lands 'public’. This resort plan is short-
sighted and will cause much environmental damage and negatively impact everyone that has treasured this lake
for generations.

we need another rich folks resort?
Please deny this application full of folly......



